
ICAR- INDIAN INSTITUTE OF SUGARCANIE RESEARCH 
RAE BAREILLY ROAD, P.O. DILKUSHA, LUCKNOW-226002 

No. F. 8-181/2018-Adm.I(AMA) Dated: 24.02.2025 

NOTICE  

With reference to the advertisement No. 8-181/201 8-AdmJ(AMA) dated 10.02.2025, the 

Walk-in-Interview for three (03) positions of Doctors scheduled to beheld on February 25, 2025, 

is postponed due to administrative reasons. The Walk-in-Interview will be held on 18.03.2025 at 

09.00AMin place of 25.02.2 025. 
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